## Supervisor Nelson Celebrates Anaheim 4th of July Community Festival and 5K Run







Anaheim- Congratulations to the 1400 runners who competed and completed the 25th annual 4th of July Firecracker 5k this past weekend at Canyon High School.

Special thanks to Heather Sievers, community events director for another terrific morning of runners, donors, music and food for over 2,000 who attended to kickoff the 4th of July weekend.

The morning chaos was made perfect to those who ran the 5k with a pancake breakfast hosted by the Anaheim Hills Rotary crews who streamlined the walk-up tickets and food delivery concept to perfection.

Policy Advisor Steve Spernak delivered best wishes and thanks to the civic groups, volunteers, Anaheim city council members and city workers who made it all possible.

Congratulations to Margaret Hoien for her coordination of the parade as part of the Anaheim Hills Community Council salute to Anaheim Heroes and Veterans.